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December 28, 2023 

NOTICE OF ERRATA TO ORDER 01 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy, For Revisions to Tariff WN U-60 

Electric Schedule 95, Power Cost Adjustment Clause, Approved by Final Order 21/10 ,  

Docket UE-230805 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On December 22, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued Order 01 Rejecting in Part 2024 Power Cost Update; Authorizing and Requiring 

Compliance Filing (Order 01). It has come to the Commission’s attention that paragraph 44, 

Order 01 contains a typo.  

 
Paragraph 44 is hereby corrected to read as follows: 

 

44 (2)  Puget Sound Energy shall include the transition adjustment in its forecast between 

now and when the Company files its amended 2024 Power Cost Update, pursuant 

to paragraphs 18 and 19 of this Order. 

 

Order 01 also contained ministerial errors in paragraphs 19 and 46. The corrected Order is 

attached hereto. 

 

 

 

KATHY HUNTER, 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

 


